
 Year Two News 
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Maths 
This week we have been looking at symmetry. 

The children created symmetrical Christmas 

decorations too.  

 

1 Minute Maths:  

We are going to trial an app called ‘1 Minute 

Maths’. The app is free and available on all 

devices. There is no login or internet connection 

required, so children can pick it up on the go at 

no extra cost. The app is designed to use both 

in class and at home and looks to help build 

greater number confidence and fluency. It 

would be great to use over the holidays.  

English 
This week we have been looking at 

Christmas adverts and adding words to 

character’s thoughts. The children have 

been acting out scenes from the videos 

with added dialogue, thinking about 

feelings and emotions. We have also 

written letters to Santa and created a class 

Christmas story. 

Dates 
Monday 18th Dec – Christingle service in 

morning (volunteers needed) 

Tuesday 19th Dec – delivering Christmas 

cards 

Weds 20th Dec – Last Day & Class party 

Thurs 4th Jan – Children back to school 

 

Phonics 
We have moved onto recapping Year 1 Spelling 

rules. This week we have been looking at adding 

the suffix est to a root word where there is no 

change needed. For example young becomes 

youngest.  

     

Christmas Performance 

Our Christmas Performances were so 

amazing. We are so proud of  

them for their singing, dancing 

and speaking on stage.  

Spreading Christmas joy 

This week we have made cards for our 

neighbours in the community. Next week 

we shall be delivering the cards by 

knocking on people’s doors, singing a 

carol and handing out some child-made 

cheese straws.   

Christingle 

We will be walking over to St. Mary and St. Margaret’s Church on Monday 18th  

December in the morning with Year 1 and Year 2 for a Christingle Service. If you would  

like to volunteer to join us, please let your class teacher know.  


